
 
 

 

"Success is easy to achieve once you set your mind on a specific goal." 
 

Dear Brother, 
 
Perhaps the greatest accomplishment that any Venturing Scout can achieve is earning 
the Summit Award. Today we are honored to congratulate you on this landmark 
achievement. You are joining an elite group of individuals who have done what few can. 
You should be very proud, and rest assured in knowing the amazing impact you leave on 
Scouting, your community, and our world. We give you our warmest congratulations for 
this remarkable accomplishment and offer our advice as you continue to push forward, 
for your journey is just beginning. 
 
You have now achieved Venturing's highest honor. However, you must always remember 
that your position is not just one of honor, but of responsibility. To everyone around you, 
you are now a face of the program. You are an image of what a young Venturer hopes to 
become. By earning the Summit Award, you assume an obligation to the next generation 
of Venturers, which starts with you. 
 
As you continue on the journey ahead, lead a life filled with laughter and selflessness, 
and joy will come your way. Be humble, trust in your convictions, and, if nothing else, do 
a good turn daily. If the lessons of Scouting remain a part of your daily life, failure is 
impossible. Congratulations on your achievement of the Summit Award. As you begin to 
venture out on your own path, we are eager to see where life takes you forward. 
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